
With cheese
M +1,30
L +1,80

With cheese
M +1,30
L +1,80

Pastor
24hrs marinated pork in adobo, 
garnished with pineapple

Tinga
Chicken cooked in tomato chipotle 
sauce

Jamaica
Marinated hibiscus-flower in adobo, 
garnished with sweet potatoes

Rajas poblanas
Poblano chili cooked with oat sour 
cream, corn, onions and potatoes

Suadero
Long cooked beef Mexican street art 
style

Campechano
Long cooked beef Mexican street art 
style with grilled chorizo

Salteado de flor 
de calabaza

Zucchini flowers with cactus leaves 
and potatoes

Prehispanic gods food (corn Truffle) 
salted with onion, garlic and spiced 
with epazote. 

Combo birria
Long cooked beef with chilies and 
spices, served with a consome portion 

Carnitas de hongos
Mushrooms cooked like “Carnitas de 
Michoacan” style

LM
(4 tacos) (5 tacos)

LM
(4 tacos) (5 tacos)

 

TACOS

CLAssics VEGGIE

Gringas Totopos
Pastor

2 flour tortillas with pastor and 
cheese

Veggie
2 flour tortillas with jamaica and 
cheese

with oat sour cream, cheese 
and chorizo

Guacamole

Frijoles puercos

dailydaily

Tuesday & wednesdayTuesday & wednesday

Thursday & fridayThursday & friday

Saturday & sundaySaturday & sunday

All tacos are served in 10 cm Ø soft 
corn gruten-free tortillas with 

onions and coriander

* the portions on owr dishes are planed for 1 person
all prices in €, incl. VAT

3 X 16 cm Ø corn tortillas with cheese 
and your choice of filling

Jamaica

Quekas

Drink

2 tortillas with 
melted cheese

Rajas Poblanas

Salteado de flor de calabaza

+
1 Caprisun or 
1 Agua Fresca

Fritz produkte

Mexikanische bier
Aguas frescas

Michelada

QUEKAS Kinder Menu

Mix plates

quesabirriotota

BebidasCOMBO

All around

All meat

All veggie

All cheese

Order two L taco options and make it 
combo for an extra 12.00 and get one 
guacamole or frijoles and 2 drinks.

2 X 16 cm Ø flour tortillas with long 
cooked beef with chilies, spices and 
cheese, served with a consome portion

,5 L

(QUESADILLAS)

dailydaily

Tinga
Tuesday & wednesdayTuesday & wednesday

Thursday & fridayThursday & friday

(Size M)

Mix one of each taco

Mix todays meat tacos

Mix todays veggie tacos

Mix todays cheese tacos

Saturday & sundaySaturday & sunday

6,50

*for kids only

(FOR 2 PEOPLE)

or
Mexican Truffle 

El taquito mio

24 TACOS
1 GRINGA
1 totopos
4 aguas de jamaica




